
WAR DRIVES 

In the past, it has not been customary for individual members 

of the Community to engage in the raising of money for charitable or for 

political causes. Instead, all money-raising activities were covered by 

the Community Chest Committee's semi-annual drives. 

This policy has been re-defined by the College Council. After 

securing permission from the College Council, any member of the Community 

may now conduct a money raising drive. These drives should be cleared 

through the College Council in order that they may be most effec~ively 

timed as well as be conducted for a worth-while cause. 

Upon completion of a drive, the amount raised should be repor­

ted to the Student Treasurer, Elizabeth Herriott, so that she and the 

Connnunity Chest Committee may te.lce this information into consideration 

when making up the budget for the spring and fall drives. 

Eleanor Metcalf 
Chairman, College Council 


